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Update: The EB-5 Program Has Been Renewed . . . For 
Now
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As a follow-up to our last post on the status of the EB-5 Program, the EB-5 Program has been renewed, at least for the 
short-term. After the government shutdown ended, and on the evening of Valentine's Day, Congress pushed the spending 
bill through to renew the EB-5 Program until September 30, 2019.[1] Because the EB-5...


